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The climate crisis is rapidly growing worse. Leading scientists now warn that sea levels could rise 10 feet by mid-century.

But Duke Energy executives are expanding the monopoly’s use of dirty fuels while blocking solar competition.

Attorney General Roy Cooper has the authority to change Duke Energy. Tell him to use it.

Urge Attorney General Roy Cooper to require Duke Energy to help slow climate change.

ncago@ncdoj.gov or scan the QR code to send an email now

919-716-6400

PO Box 10587, Raleigh NC 27605

Get in the game. Call for Attorney General Cooper’s leadership. 

   Learn more at ncwarn.org. 
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